
Cross Referencing Chinese Spark Plugs to NGK
Currently there are several brands of Spark Plugs being manufactured in China. These Spark Plugs are more commonly found in Chinese 
engine applications and are not always readily available in Australia for aftermarket purposes.
In determining an NGK cross reference, we have found that the "Torch" and "NHSP LD" provide a good starting point. Torch and NHSP LD 
have a similar part numbering system which is also used across other Chinese brands.
For cross referencing purposes please consult the Cross Reference Chart in your NGK Spark Plug catalogue or for further information please 
contact your local Repco store.
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